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I am very opposed to this - without the rest of the country making the same switch, 

this would put Oregon (and the other states this is now tied to) at least two hours 

behind the next time zone for the majority of the year, and FOUR hours behind the 

East coast. That will be very detrimental to many businesses and workers whose 

work is tied to other parts of the country, particularly New York City and DC.   


